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Lake Muckno  

On Friday 6th October we visited Lake Muckno 

in Castleblaney… 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We finished off the day by 

getting lunch in Concra Wood 
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Carlingford Greenway 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 Enjoying the last of the good weather we will 

see for a while headed out for a walk on the 

Greenway on Friday 13th October. 
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Halloween Party  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We celebrated Halloween by throwing our very own Halloween Party.  

We enjoyed doing some spooky bingo, a treasure hunt, musical 

statues and we finished off the day by watching a film.  
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At the beginning of November we visited W5, this is 

a science & discovery center in Belfast.  
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Winter Wonderland 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

On Thursday 9th December we attended the Winter 

Wonderland in the Seagoe Hotel Portadown. We 

participated in activities throughout the day.  

We also got a visit from the Grinch and Santa and 

finished off the day with a lovely lunch… 
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Christmas Meal 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

On Friday 15th December we had our Christmas Party. We started 

getting into the festive spirit by watching some Christmas films. We then 

headed over to the Gateway Hotel. We completed our Christmas 

activities and finished off our day by having a lovely dinner followed by 

dessert… 
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New Staff  

 

Introducing our newest staff member to the team. 

Initially Robert worked as a relief support worker. 

Recently Robert accepted a support worker role. 

He will be working with us on Mondays, 

Wednesdays and Friday’s. We are looking forward 

to working more closely with Robert.. 
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